Walllingford Youth Lacrosse
Purchasing Policy
Adopted November 2012
Wallingford Youth Lacrosse has adopted the following purchasing policy to maximize inventory control and reduce costs for the benefit of the club. 

1. The head coach of any team that requires equipment shall submit such request to their respective coordinators.  The coordinators shall make the request for equipment to any of the WYL Equipment Managers who shall first check our inventory to see if the request can be accommodated with existing stock.
2. If the equipment request cannot be accommodated, the WYL equipment manager may purchase the equipment provided the purchase is approved by the WYL Board in advance of the purchase.   
3. In the event that the purchase of equipment is necessary prior to a regularly scheduled board meeting, the equipment may still be purchased provided approval for said purchase is approved by either the President or the Vice President.
4. In all events, all equipment purchases shall be inventoried by the equipment manager and placed on a master inventory spreadsheet.  
5. After the equipment has been inventoried the equipment manager shall maintain a record of the equipment distribution to ensure that non-perishable items are accounted for and returned after use.
6. Only the equipment managers, the Vice President and the President are authorized to purchase equipment. 
7. All receipts for any purchases shall be promptly provided to the Treasurer for accounting and payment.

President – Al DiVincentis
Vice President – Dan Sullivan
Equipment Managers – Maria Penton, Tim McNabola, and Mark Jandreau
